
Dear parents and carers, 

Our School Nurse Louise will be available for 'drop-in' meetings from 9:30am until 

12:00pm tomorrow. 

If you would like to take advantage of this opportunity to talk to Louise about your 

child's health or any concerns that you have, please contact the school office to book an 

appointment.  

Many Thanks 

School Office 
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